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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate amendments to HB 2824 transfers all employees, powers, functions and duties of the 

Oklahoma State Board of Examiners for Long-Term Care Administrators to the State 

Department of Health. The measure empowers the Commissioner of Health to determine the 

qualifications, skill, and fitness of any person to serve as a long-term care administrator. The 

measure requires the Department to give an administrator who the Department has determined 

has violated the Long-Term Care Administrator Licensing Act an opportunity to participate in an 

independent informal dispute resolution process of the case. The Department may contract with 

an impartial third party or use an impartial panel to make a final determination of a potential 

violation. The measure also recodifies various provisions relating to the State Board.  

 

The measure repeals: 

Title 63, Section 330.54, relating to License Fees - Expiration Date; 

Title 63, Section 330.56, relating to Officers - Rules - Compensation – Personnel; 

Title 63, Section 330.57, relating to Qualifications of Administrator; 

Title 63, Section 330.59, relating to Penalty; 

Title 63, Section 330.60, relating to Establishment of Rules and Regulations; 

Title 63, Section 330.61, relating to Imposition of Additional Fees; and 

Title 63, Section 330.65, relating to Complaints - Decision by Quorum of Board - Recusal - 

Confidentiality - Informal Resolution – Hearing 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2824 transfers all employees, powers, functions and duties of the Oklahoma State Board of 

Examiners for Long-Term Care Administrators to the State Department of Health. Additionally, 

the measure would require each person licensed or certified as a long-term care administrator to 

pay an annual license or certification fee to be deposited to the Long-Term Care Revolving Fund, 

now under control by the State Department of Health. This licensing fee would result in minimal 

revenue generated for the Department. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99342
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99344
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99345
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99347
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99348
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=99349
https://www.oscn.net/applications/oscn/DeliverDocument.asp?CiteID=442746


 

 

 © 2023 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

